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Seattle University 
Title IX Guidance on 

 Non-Discrimination and Significant Assistance to 
Organizations and Programs 

 
Seattle University regularly works with outside organizations, such as community-based groups, 
local businesses, programs, associations and other nonprofit organizations in support of the 
educational, athletic and social opportunities those programs bring to campus and to the broader 
community.   In many cases, Seattle University provides significant assistance to those programs, 
agencies, organizations or groups.   Seattle University will not provide significant assistance to 
any program, agency or organization that unlawfully discriminates against students, employees 
or participants on the basis of sex.  Consistent with the requirements of Title IX of the Education 
Amendments of 1972 (Title IX), in order to receive significant assistance from the University, a 
program, agency, or organization must ensure that: 
 

a. Students, participants, employees or members are not subjected to unlawful 
discrimination on the basis of sex in the operation and activities of the program, 
agency or organization; and 

b. The activities of the program, agency or organization provide substantially equal 
opportunities for both male and female participants, consistent with the requirements 
of Title IX. 

 


